Stephen D. Plodzik, PA
Edward T. Perry, CPA

James A. Sojka, CPA

Sheryl A, Pratt, CPA February 7,2014

Melodie A, Frazer, CPA Members of the School Board

Michsl], Carso CPA Fremont School District
Blackrocks Village

Kathryn C. Sanders, CPA 5 Hall Road, Unit 1

Donna M. LaClair, CPA* Fremont, NH 03 044

Ashley J. Miller, CPA

Tyler A. Paine, CPA

To the Members of the School Board:
Kyle G. Gingras, CPA

This letter is to advise you that as of February 7, 2014 the financial audit for the period

* Ao icensed in Massachusers ending June 30, 2013 has been substantially completed, however, we are still awaiting
information on the governmental activities, general, and food service funds, in order to
finalize the audit. As soon as this information is made available we will be able to complete
Sincerely,

our fieldwork.
Sl A st

Sheryl A. Prait, CPA
Director
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